CITY OF WALTHAM ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS

July 18, 2017

The Zoning Board of Appeals held a public hearing at 7 P.M., Tuesday, July 18, 2017, in the Public Meeting Room of the Arthur Clark Government Center, 119 School Street, Waltham, MA.

In attendance were Chair Barbara Rando, and members Glenna Gelineau and Mark Hickernell.

Mrs. Rando: Tonight we have a request from Colbea Enterprises for leave to withdraw without prejudice, Case No. 2016-41, Colbea Enterprises, LLC, 65 Main Street.

A letter was submitted by the Petitioner's Representative, William J. Proia, from Riemer/Braunstein, 700 District Avenue, Burlington, MA dated July 14, 2017 requesting leave to withdraw without prejudice which is attached to the minutes.

On motion of Mr. Hickernell, seconded by Ms. Gelineau, the board voted to allow Case No 2016-41, Colbea Enterprises leave to withdraw without prejudice.

Roll call: Ms. Gelineau, yes; Mr. Hickernell, yes; Mrs. Rando, yes.

The next matter on the agenda was to approve the minutes of July 11, 2018.

On motion of Ms. Gelineau seconded by Mr Hickernell, the board voted to accept the minutes of July 11, 2017.

Roll call: Ms. Gelineau, yes; Mr. Hickernell, yes; Mrs. Rando, yes.

There being no further business, on motion of Ms. Gelineau, seconded by Mr. Hickernell, the board voted to adjourn at 7:15 P.M.

Barbara X. Qando Chair
1/25/17

2